Peter Yim peter.yim@cim3.com  

Leo Obrst lobrst@mitre.org

Kurt Conrad conrad@sagebrushgroup.com

Brand & Mills,

First of all, my sincere apologies for missing your original 8/11 

response deadline.

I thank you for reserving a slot for us under the partner status 

report 

(http://colab.cim3.net/cgi-bin/wiki.pl?FifthSemanticInteroperabilityforEGovernmentConference_2006_10_1011#nid36HH) 

segment of the program. Leo, Kurt and I have deliberated, and we 

are going to have Leo represent Ontolog to do a brief at your 

conference, in person, reporting on the Ontolog community

Leo will continue to communicate with you on the details. Please 

advise the amount of time you have alloted to our (Ontolog) 

report/presentation.

I shall look forward to your conference (and will be attending it 

remotely myself).

Best regards.  =ppy
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